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Subject: Re: Enrollment for Medical Cannabidiol Program Received
Date: Wednesday, December 15, 2021 at 7:58:40 AM Central Standard Time
From: Carl Olsen
To: medical.cannabidiol@idph.iowa.gov
CC: Colin Murphy

Hello,
 
I submiOed an applicaPon on November 24, 2021.
 
applicaPon number is IACBD0024953
 
Can you give me an update on the status of my applicaPon?
 
Thank you!
 
--
Carl Olsen
130 NE Aurora Ave
Des Moines, Iowa 50313-3654
515-343-9933
carl@carl-olsen.com
hOps://carl-olsen.com
 
 

From: "carl@carl-olsen.com" <carl@carl-olsen.com>
Date: Sunday, December 5, 2021 at 9:34 AM
To: "medical.cannabidiol@idph.iowa.gov" <medical.cannabidiol@idph.iowa.gov>
Cc: Colin Murphy <ccmurphy@grllaw.com>, "carl@carl-olsen.com" <carl@carl-olsen.com>
Subject: Re: Enrollment for Medical Cannabidiol Program Received
 
Dear Department:
 
There were a couple of typographical errors in the declaraPon of religious use I filed with my applicaPon, so
I’m aOaching a corrected declaraPon.
 
I believe 7 business days would be approximately tomorrow, Monday, December 6, 2021.
 
Can you give me an update on the status of my applicaPon?
 
Thank you!
 
--
Carl Olsen
130 NE Aurora Ave
Des Moines, Iowa 50313-3654
515-343-9933
carl@carl-olsen.com
hOps://carl-olsen.com
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Dear Carl Olsen:

The Iowa Department of Public Health has received your applicaPon for a Medical Cannabidiol RegistraPon Card. Our
staff will review your applicaKon within the next 7 business days. You may receive occasional updates at this email
address throughout the review process. Your applicaPon has not been approved yet.

Your applicaPon number is IACBD0024953. This is for your reference unPl this applicaPon process is complete. Please
do not reply to this email but send inquiries to:

Medical.Cannabidiol@idph.iowa.gov

Thank you,

Office of Medical Cannabidiol
Iowa Department of Public Health
Website: hOps://idph.iowa.gov/omc

From: <noreply@salesforce.com> on behalf of "medical.cannabidiol@idph.iowa.gov"
<medical.cannabidiol@idph.iowa.gov>
Date: Wednesday, November 24, 2021 at 9:32 AM
To: "carl@carl-olsen.com" <carl@carl-olsen.com>
Cc: "medical.cannabidiol@idph.iowa.gov" <medical.cannabidiol@idph.iowa.gov>
Subject: Enrollment for Medical Cannabidiol Program Received
 


